
4/3/24

Isaac— Nursery

being a responsible citizen and making the 
construction area safe for your friends to play in.

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



4/3/24

Sophia — Nursery

being a responsible citizen and making the 
construction area safe to play in. 

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



4/3/24

Summer — Nursery

being a responsible citizen and making the 
construction area safe to play in. 

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



Anna — Room 1

showing acceptance of others and always helping your 
friends in class.

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child

4/3/24



4/3/24

Harrison — Room 2

leading your learning through pupil voice. 
Harrison voted for the type of flower he believed the class should 

make for the school’s Spring display.

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28





Douglas — Room 3

always referring to our rights in the classroom and 
keeping others aware of this. 

4/3/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child



28

Leon — Room 4

sharing toys in class and being a good friend to others

4/3/24

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child



Leo — Room 5

respecting other’s right to play and sharing toys with 
your friends.

4/3/24

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



Jayden — Room 7

sharing well with a friend in the library.

4/3/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child





Thomas — Room 8

learning about the story of David and Goliath for RE. 
Thomas, along with the rest of Room 8, made slingshots from the 

story using lollipop sticks and wool.

4/3/24

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



— Room 10

22/1/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child



Andrew — Room 11

developing useful life skills.

4/3/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child





Ellie — Room 12

recognising what makes a good friend and including 
others when working as part of a team.

4/3/24

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



Hollie — Room 13

showing respect for other people’s thoughts and opinions.

4/3/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child



Jaxon — Room 15

sharing knowledge of other religions during rights hour 
and respecting the rights of others. 

4/3/24

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child
28



Tyler - Room 16

ensuring that your friends are exercising their rights 
and supporting them in doing so. 

4/3/24

Every child has the right to an education, primary 
education must be free and different forms of 

secondary education must be available to every child.
28



Nolan — Room 17

actively participating in class discussions and always 
showing respect for other’s thoughts, opinions and 

beliefs. 

4/3/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child



Grace — Room 18

investigating Eric Liddell, who stood up for his beliefs.

4/3/24

28
Every child has the right to an education, primary 

education must be free and different forms of 
secondary education must be available to every child
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